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Incline Village, NV. --   A First Time Homebuyers Workshop, open to the public, will be 
hosted by Incline Village Realtors on May 22, 2025, from 5:30pm -7:30pm, at the Chateau 
in Incline Village. The Workshop here will feature speakers from the regional community, 
including mortgage lenders, credit repair agencies, insurance companies, banks, title 
companies, and leaders from Incline Village Crystal Bay Association (IVCBA) and Incline 
General Improvement District (IVGID).  Resources and information geared toward breaking 
down barriers for the first time homebuyer will be provided to consumers as part of a 
grant obtained by Incline Village Realtors from the National Association of Realtors (NAR) 
consumer advocacy grant program. Spanish translators will be available at the event.  

“IVR is excited to work with our local community businesses and leaders to provide consumers 
information and resources they need to purchase their first home and break down barriers to 
homeownership,” said the CEO. 

The grant will also facilitate an IVR webpage with multiple language options for First Time 
Homebuyers. The webpage will host video (s) of the event and information that could be helpful 
to members of the public interested in purchasing their first home.  

Dr. Laura Vitencz is the chief executive officer for IVR in Incline Village, NV. Vitencz worked 
closely with a team of community volunteer business leaders, real estate professionals, 
Membership Services Director  Camryn Murray and Sean McDonald, 2025 President of the IVR 
board to make this workshop a reality. 
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